

Movers

Reading and Writing (Part 4&3)

Reading Comprehension: Identifies

- I. Read the story. Choose a word from the box. Write correct word that complete the sentence. There is one example:



Charlie likes to go for long walks. He often goes to the mountains or the countryside near his home to take pictures of the plants and the animals that he sees. He loves his camera because it was a birthday present from his favourite uncle. Last weekend, Charlie wanted to go to the forest to take some pictures of birds.

In the afternoon, Charlie put his camera in his bag. He took some ham and cheese sandwiches for his lunch. Charlie walked in the forest and looked at the trees. He saw a beautiful yellow bird. Carefully, Charlie took his camera out of his bag and took a great picture.

Then Charlie came to a place in the forest that he didn't know. He was afraid. 'Are there bears in the forest?' he thought. Charlie listened. There was a waterfall near him. He climbed a tree and looked around. He saw the waterfall and he smiled

as he knew where he was. He walked back to his house.

Adapted from:

[https://es.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_\(ESL\)/Tests_and_exams/Movers_test_vr1644609bx](https://es.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Tests_and_exams/Movers_test_vr1644609bx)

smiled - birds – took – camera – listened – animals – near – walked

Example:

Charlie often goes to places near his house.

- When Charlie sees plants or _____, he takes a picture of them.
- Charlie's uncle gave him a _____ for his birthday.
- Last weekend, Charlie wanted to take pictures of _____ in the forest.
- Charlie _____ a great picture of a beautiful yellow bird.
- Charlie knew there was a waterfall near him because he _____ to it.

 smiled	 birds	 took	 camera
 listened	 animals	 near	 walked

Now choose the best name for the story.

- a. Charlie made a mistake
- b. Charlie's last experience in the forest
- c. Charlie's friends: the animals

Reading Comprehension: Understand

II. Read the text again and choose the best answer:



Example:

Bill: What is Charlie's hobby?

Pat: _____.

- 1. Bill: Does he have a camera?
Pat: Yes, _____.
- 2. Bill: Did he take pictures of you?
Pat: No, but last week, _____
It was a photo of strange yellow bird.
- 3. Bill: Oh! Is he at home now?
Pat: No, _____.
- 4. Bill: Does he usually go there alone?
Pat: Yes, because _____.
- 5. Pat: But last weekend he got lost for some minutes.
Bill: _____.

You are doing a great job!